
 

 
 

Clarification of the WPS Winter Uniform  
during the transition period of 2020-2022 
 

 
 

With the introduction of blue unisex polo shirts in 2020, WPS entered a three-year transition 

period which will finish at the end of 2022, when several uniform items will be phased out.  

After 2022, blue shirts (both short-sleeved and long-sleeved) and white blouses will no 

longer be part of the WPS school uniform and they will be fully replaced by blue unisex 

polos, short-sleeved in summer and long-sleeved in winter. We have also introduced an 

additional winter option for girls – the winter skirt. Winter tunics can be transformed into 

skirts quite easily, see below for further information. 

The Uniform Shop no longer sells white blouses. We currently sell some boys blue shirts 

(both short-sleeved and long-sleeved) although not in every size and we will not be 

reordering once our current stock runs out. It is still possible to purchase these as second-

hand items. 

 

Boys Winter Uniform Options until the end of 2022 

• Long-sleeved blue shirt or a long-sleeved blue unisex polo (can continue to wear short 

sleeve version if prefer) 

• Long grey pants (can continue to wear grey shorts if prefer) 

• Grey socks and black shoes 

 

Girls Winter Uniform Options until the end of 2022 

• Long-sleeved white blouse or a long-sleeved blue unisex polo (can continue to wear 

short sleeve version if prefer).   

• Long grey pants (can continue to wear grey shorts if prefer) 

• Winter tunic or winter skirt – see below for details 

• White socks or grey tights and black shoes 

 

Winter tunic & winter skirt 

The Uniform Shop sells both the winter tunics and skirts, and the girls are welcome to 

choose the option they feel more comfortable wearing. Winter tunics can be transformed into 

skirts quite easily – there is no need to buy a skirt if you already have a tunic. Instructions 

are attached and also available on the uniform shop website. 

 

Any other questions?  

Please email our Uniform Shop Manager, Lynda Morris, on uniform@wpspandc.com.au 
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